

Denton C.P. School

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk



Better Never Stops

23/9/15

Dear Parents/Carers,

Yellow Submarine Open Afternoon

You are very welcome to join us on Friday 2nd October, from 2.00-3.00pm, to come and see the work that the children have been doing for our whole school learning journey *Take One Song-Yellow Submarine*.

You are welcome to visit your child's class and, then, other classes to share our children's work. At 2.50pm you are welcome to join us in the School Hall for a sing-along! It promises to be an enjoyable afternoon; we look forward to seeing you.

Parent Governors

Currently, we have some vacancies for Parent Governors. The Governors of our school are very important and have the opportunity to make a difference for the futures of our children. If you are interested in this voluntary position please contact the School Office.

Persistent Absentees

At the beginning of this week you received our letter regarding attendance at Denton CP School; thank you for reading this. The Govenrment have changed the definition of persistent absentee children this year; a child who has an attendance of less than 90% at any time during the school year is defined as a persisitent absentee. Their attendance will be monitored extrememly carefully by East Sussex County Council. Thank you for your support in ensuring that your child attends school every day.

Best wishes,

Ms C Yapp Head Teacher